
Cherry, Brian K
11/8/2012 7:15:16 AM
Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Sara Cherry Redacted

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Hi

Hi Marzia. Been swamped and spent yesterday in the hospital Nothing to worry about. We 
will set a date. I am ccing Sara.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Nov 7, 2012, at 2:13 PM, "Zafar, Marzia" <marzia.zafar@,cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Hey there,

How are you doing? 1 haven’t talked with you in ages.

When is our dinner and hopefully sooner when is our lunch? ©
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